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Proposed Addendum to the Statement of Community 
Involvement for SCDC 

 
ADDENDUM (July 2018) 
 
Review of Statement of Community Involvement following publication of new 
Neighbourhood Planning regulations  

  
On 6 April 2018 the Neighbourhood Planning Act (2017) brought into effect a 
requirement to review and update any SCI that is more than 5 years old.  

 
The SCDC SCI was adopted in 2010, and the CCC SCI in (November) 2013.  It is 
proposed that the SCIs of both authorities are fully reviewed and a single document 
prepared to mark the start of the preparation of the Greater Cambridge Joint Local 
Plan later in 2018.   

 
On 31 July 2018 an additional requirement from the Neighbourhood Planning Act 
(2017) will be brought in that requires specific information around the support that is 
available for Neighbourhood Plan preparation.    

 
To meet this requirement in the interim, SCDC has prepared this addendum that links 
to the online neighbourhood planning toolkit which includes the published Support 
Offer adopted by SCDC. Here is a link to the toolkit: 
www.scambs.gov.uk/npguidance.   
 
 
 
 

http://www.scambs.gov.uk/npguidance

